
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The P1 Nativity will take place on  
Thursday 15th December at 9.30am and 1.15pm.  

Please enter through the main office doors. 
Each family will receive 2 tickets per show. As space in 
the hall is limited no extra tickets can be distributed. 

We look forward to seeing you all then. 
 

Many thanks Primary 1 Staff 

 


